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October 22, 1928#

Harry Hyland Kerr, M#D# 
1742 H# Street,
Washington, D.C.

Dear Dr. Kerrt-

We have advised the Directors, Hegents

and Faculties of Georgetown University that you will 

represent McGill at the Inauguration of W# Coleman Hevils, S.J. 

as Présidant of that University# We hove also forwarded 

them your credentials#

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid sovey.
Director of Extra-Mural

Relations.


